
 

 

COUNCILLOR O’Connell 

REPORT - MEETINGS / FUNCTIONS ATTENDED 
 

• 5th October NCDG meeting 

• 7th October Opening Fire Brigade Shed 

 
  

NUNGARIN COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT GROUP AGM/GENERAL MEETING 

I attended as Councils Delegate.  

I have taken on the Chair position. Hoping to be able to encourage new members, 

particularly younger members in our Community. 

Have organized a meeting with the Chair and Secretary of the Nungarin Community 

and Men’s Shed, hoping to open communication and go forward re the building and 

other issues between the two Groups. 

We have discussed several projects which will involve other groups so hopefully the 

groups can start working together. 
 

OPENING FIRE BRIGADE SHED 

I attended as a Councillor and member of the Brigade. President deLacy, Deputy      

President Coumbe and Councillor Dayman were also present. 

With others Cr Coumbe’s many years of service to the Nungarin Brigade was     

 Acknowledged with a Long Service Medal. 

  Approximately 30 attended. Congratulations to all involved in organising the day        

  particularly Vanessa. Catered by BREAKAWAY Nungarin was great.   
 

 

NOTES: 

1. I attended Sue Fensome’s funeral and took flowers from Council and Staff. 

Bill was there and sends best wishes to all and hopes Nungarin keeps going forward. 

It was great to see and talk to him. 

 

FUTURE MEETINGS / EVENTS:    
(that I attend as a Council Delegate/Representative) 

 

Rural Water Council   Toodyay                    Friday 21st October 

Community Quiz night  Nungarin           Friday 21st October 

 

 

    

 

 

R.E. O’Connell   (Councillor) 


